
Dear Parents,  

A big thank you to all parents who volunteered their services in transporting children to St. 

Mary’s Church and the Sports Tournament on Friday.  Special thanks to Mr Thompson for 

three sessions of transporting. 

I was very proud of our children on three separate occasions last week. The Choir at the 

Royal Albert Hall were amazing – a real tear-jerker.  I know that it was an extremely long day 

but the children really coped well. 

Our Y1’s played in a Football Tournament on Tuesday and won 5, drew 1 and lost 2 of their 

matches.  What they lacked in skills was made up by their enthusiasm! 

On Friday the Y1/2s participated in a Sports Tournament, finishing in second place – all 

those early Tuesday mornings paid off! 

Inter-house Easter Focus 

On Thursday 30th March we will have an afternoon in our house teams looking at a different 

element of the Easter story. 

Palm Sunday - Galilee 

Maundy Thursday - Bethlehem 

Good Friday - Jericho 

Easter Sunday - Eden  

The children of all ages will work together in their houses for the afternoon to complete a 

range of exciting crafts and activities before coming together as a whole school to share 

what we have learnt.  

Please note if your child is in Bethlehem we would like to do some footprints with paint and 

then wash your child's feet. Please let us know if you would not like your child to join in this 

activity. Thank you. 

If you haven’t yet bought your tickets for the Easter Egg Hunt please see Mrs Phipps as 

soon as possible.  If anyone can help please let Mrs Phipps know. 

Please be aware that there have been several ‘club’ letters sent out in the last week for next 

terms clubs. 

Stars of the Week:   Hedgehogs – Tom Longshaw 

   Otters – Freya-Jayne Scagell 

   Badgers – Woody Ford 

Congratulations to these children. 

Reminders – We close at 1.30pm on Friday 31st March and re-open on Wednesday 19th 

April. 

I hope that you have a good Easter and the weather is warm for us all. 

    


